
May 11, 1981 

Or. Edward G. Barry 
The University of North Carolina 
Department of Botany 
Coker Hall 010 A 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514 

Dear Ed: 

Just tboked at the m.t. test I ran on FGSC #687 and #739 both listed 
as a, and find my cross results are the same as yours. Hence, am 
changing the m.t. of these tww from a to A as you suggested. Many 
thanks for alerting us of the dasc,..pancy:. 

Getting geared for my trip to Brno ,,Czechoslovakia come mid-July. 
the World Fede•ltfon for Culture Collections is holding the IVth 
International Conference for Culture Collections at this time. Since 
I am on the steering con111ittee and will be on the Board for the next 
conference, I am getting my trip funded. I will be part of the 
teachind staff for the Workshop which preceeds the Conference. 

Everyone is well here. Trust this note finde you as well. Gather 
you will be at Stanford for the sunmer again. Hope to stop and 
visit before or after the meeting in Brno. 

Take care. 

Cheers! 

William N. Ogata 
curator - FGSC 


